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Auburndale Police Missing Person Investigation 
 
On July 26, 2023, at 7:15pm, the Auburndale Police Department (APD) along with the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) executed a search warrant at 713 Rose Street Lot #56 in 
connection with Tonya Whipp’s missing person investigation.  The search warrant concluded today 
at 5:46pm.  Tonya Whipp was not located.  
 
Any evidence obtained as a result of the search warrant is being examined by the FDLE Crime Lab. 
 
The investigation is ongoing and anyone with information is asked to call the Detective Chris Wall or 
Detective Kevin Seymour with the Auburndale Police Department at (863) 965-5555, or if you have 
information and would like to remain anonymous, call Heartland Crime Stoppers at 1-800-226-TIPS 
(8477). 
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